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February 27th Update 

 

 

 
Early this afternoon your Bargaining Committee was successful in 

achieving a tentative settlement with Sudbury Integrated Nickel 

Operations. 

We will be presenting the Offer of Settlement at the Steelworkers Hall 

to the membership on Monday February 27th at 6 PM, and for those 

who are unable to attend due to shift work, another meeting will be 

held on Tuesday February 28th at 10 AM. We will be holding a 

ratification vote at the conclusion of both of these meetings. Results 

from the ratification vote will be communicated to the membership 

after the meeting on Tuesday. 

  

In Solidarity, 
 
  
  Eric Lachance    Andy Maville 
 
  Shane Smith  Derek Teolis  Myles Sullivan 

  


